
   

 

 

 
 
Thursday, January 7, 2016 
  
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2014-0099 
 North Bay Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL) 
 DRO Comments 
 
 
It has come to NBHDL’s attention that the Revised Tariff of Rates and Charges, issued by the Board 

December 29, 2015, has a minor error in the Retail Transmission Rate – Line and Transformation 

Connection Service Rate for the Street Light Class. The approved rate that was listed on the July 1, 

2015 Interim Tariff of $1.6086 / kW is listed incorrectly on the December 29, 2015 Tariff as $1.6088 / 

kW. 

NBHDL acknowledges that this error is immaterial in nature, but would request that the Tariff be revised 

to reflect the approved Connection rate for this class. NBHDL would also bring to the Board’s attention 

that billing for December consumption will not begin prior to January 15th, 2016. 

 
Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by  

 

 

Melissa Casson, CPA, CGA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (300) 
mcasson@northbayhydro.com 
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